
PIX of the new

crossing at
Edge . . . . .
Pictures of the new

crossing that
The National Trust

have made for us ....

many thanks Tim (NT)

and Olga
(MCTTG  member)

Tim at the National Trust also opened a new bit of
permissive track from Cripplegate to save horses having

to venture out onto another part of the fast road that
Olga refers to in her letter above.  I’m sure the car and

bus drivers are as delighted as we are.
Here are Tim’s eco-posts ..... FABULOUS !

Hi Pat,
  Last night I rode over the new trackway that has been installed by NT between
Stockend Woods and Edge Common.   They have done a wonderful job.
  There is much greater visibility, the track is wide enough to accommodate several
horses and the clearance of trees means that you can hear the traffic.
  I only meant to ride up to the edge and then back again, but the track gave me such
confidence that I actually rode across the road and then over the common -
something I haven't done for over 15 years and certainly not on a weekday.
  I will be writing to Tim and his colleagues at NT, put a notice in the Parish Mag and
email tolet the riders who signed the petition know the good news.
  Thank you for starting the ball rolling and then with all your follow up.
  It has been a great success and another feather in the MCTTG hat.

Regards, Olga


